
Monday September 24 
 

Woodley Park News 
 
The firm that is proposing to redevelop 2852 Connecticut Ave will describe the project 
at the October 3 WPCA Executive Committee meeting at approximately 8 pm. All are 
welcome to attend. Copies of the developer's drawings are on the website. 
 
If you have things to sell at the Woodley Place/Cathedral Avenue Alley Sale this 
Saturday, September 29th, Judy can find a place for you. Others can stop by any time 
starting at 9 am to see what's available. The alley is between the 2200 block of 
Cathedral and the 2700 block of Woodley Place, east of Connecticut. 
 
The Friends of the Cleveland Park Library will sell you a shopping bag of books for $5 
(and will even provide the bag). This Saturday, September 29th, from 10 am to 4 pm at 
the Library. 
 
Help your neighborhood school. If you buy products with the "Box Tops for 
Education" , Oyster-Adams School would like your help by simply mailing the Box Tops 
to Oyster (2801 Calvert Street) or dropping them off at the school. Angela Juarez can 
answer any questions you might have. You can also help the school through the Giant 
and Safeway education programs. 
 
An online mag is taking a survey of residents along the Connecticut Avenue corridor 
concerning their automobile and transit usage with an eye towards the proposed 
changes to the zoning rules. You can take the survey here. 
 
The Federation of Citizens Associations' program on "transit zones" that was originally 
planned for September 18th has been rescheduled for Tuesday October 2 from 6:45 to 
9 pm at All Souls Memorial Episcopal Church, 2300 Cathedral Avenue. 
 
Calendar 
 
Tell the District Department of Transportation what you think about parking at its next 
"Parking Think Tank" on Wednesday, September 26th from 6:30 to 8:30 pm in the 
Wilson High School Cafeteria, 3950 Chesapeake Street. 
 
National Prescription Drug Take-Back Day, Saturday September 29th from 10 am to 
2 pm. Drop-off locations included the Police Station at 3320 Idaho Avenue and the UDC 
campus. 
 
The next meeting of the WPCA Executive Committee is Wednesday October 3 at 
Stanford starting at 7:30. The agenda should be on the website a few days before the 
meeting. 
 
WPCA Fall meeting is on Tuesday October 16th at 7 pm at Stanford. The Associate 
Director of the DC Office of Planning will discuss its proposals to rewrite DC's zoning 
regulations, with emphasis on what will — and will not — change in Woodley Park. 
 
Saturday October 20th is the date for the Woodley Park historical talk and walking 



tour. We’ll meet at 1 pm for the talk and some light refreshments. After the talk, there 
will be a neighborhood walking tour, lasting about 90 minutes. You can RSVP and get 
the meeting location here. Any questions, contact Jay Sushelsky. 
 
John Goodman 
WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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